
Michael Dexter 
 

Re: Proposed New Regulation, 11.5.7 NMAC - Heat Illness and Injury Prevention 

Dear NMED, 

No doubt this new regulation is well-intentioned, but I oppose it because it seems like a very
inefficient approach to achieve a laudable goal. Please engage business owners and business
associations in writing any proposed such regulation. 


